
Advocacy Letter for Multilingual Health 

Service Information Dissemination 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Date] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Organization's Name] 

[Organization's Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Subject: Advocacy for Multilingual Health Service 

Information Dissemination 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to you as a concerned [your designation or role] regarding the critical need for 

multilingual health service information dissemination in our community. As our population 

becomes increasingly diverse, it is paramount that all individuals have access to essential health 

information in a language they understand. 

Research indicates that limited English proficiency significantly affects health outcomes, as 

individuals often struggle to receive information about available health services, treatments, and 

preventive care. By providing health service information in multiple languages, we can ensure 

that our diverse community members can make informed health decisions and engage actively 

with health providers. 

We urge [Organization's Name] to implement a multilingual communication strategy that 

includes: 

• Translation of health materials into the top spoken languages in our community. 



• Multilingual outreach programs to educate and inform diverse populations about 

available health services. 

• Collaboration with community organizations to facilitate access to these resources. 

With your leadership, we can break down language barriers that hinder access to crucial health 

services and improve health equity for all community members. I would appreciate the 

opportunity to discuss this matter further and explore potential collaborations. 

Thank you for considering this important issue. I look forward to your positive response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title/Position] 

[Your Organization] 


